Department of Public Works/Belmont Police Department Building Committee BELMONT, MA



Public Meeting

2016 SEP 14 AH 9: 07

Thursday, May 24, 2018

Beech Street Center

Meeting was called to order at 7:03 pm.

Members present:

Judith Ananian Sarno, Kathleen Cowing, Michael Smith, Anthony Ferrante, Stephen Rosales, Roy Epstein, William Shea, Anne Marie Mahoney, Chief McLaughlin, Asst. Chief MacIsaac, Director Marcotte, Asst. Director Santoro, Town Administrator Garvin, Architect Galante, OPM Gatzunis

Mrs. Mahoney outlined the program for the meeting then proceeded with her slide presentation. Slides included background on the project from the work of the Capital Budget Committee, through the Financial Task Force and the Major Capital Projects Working Group to the Special Town Meeting on November 13, 2017 that authorized the formation of the DPW/BPD building committee. Mrs. Mahoney gave a brief overview of the proposed renovations and additions at both the DPW facility and Police Station along with the proposal for financing the projects.

Architect Galante presented his design work for both facilities and answered questions.

Michael Smith addressed the historic features of the Police Station and how they will be preserved.

Chief McLaughlin addressed the needs of the Police Department and how they will be met in the proposed design.

Director Marcotte addressed the needs of the DPW and how they will be met in the proposed design.

Mrs. Mahoney fielded questions and comments from the audience.

The meeting was adjourned by 8:40 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Anne Marie Mahoney